
NOTICE 

01.07.2020 

A meeting of the  ICC of Barasat Government College will be held on 2​nd​ July, 2020 at 7.30 pm on 
Google Meet to discuss a proposal of the UGC for conducting Webinar/Workshop on gender-related 
issues in view of the ongoing pandemic situation. All the members of the ICC and the conveners of the 
Gender Sensitisation committee are requested to attend the meeting. The link of the meeting will be 
provided in the ICC watsap-group ten minutes before the meeting. 
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